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From: p foreman
To: Public Comment
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT AGENDA ITEM #9-MARCH 28, 2023
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2023 4:31:24 PM

Hello,
I am a 30-year resident of Los Altos and an active community member. I would like to
respectfully request that the gas leaf-blower ordinance be enforced vigorously in our area. Gas
blowers are more the norm than the exception and without consequences for the users they
will continue to proliferate.  Enforcing the ordinance is something that not only will improve
everyone's quality of life (noise/smell), but can have a huge impact on our health and that of
the climate.
Thank you for considering my opinion.
Regards,
Pam Foreman
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